
Re Planned Changes to Homeopathy

I am writing this letter as I am completely dismayed and very distressed by the 
thought of not being able to access the advice of a trained homeopath or be able to 
use homeopathic remedies.

I am at a complete loss to understand what motivation the ‘powers that be’ at the 
TGA would have for suggesting Option 3 or Option 4. I would have thought that the 
purpose of the TGA would be for the protection of the public, but to consider 
removing the safest of any medicine available from public use seems outrageous.

My family has received great benefits from the use of homeopathy, from the reversal 
of extreme depression (and saving of a marriage) to quick relief of the pain of ear 
infections, sore throats etc of grandchildren, and many others. 

I strongly object to Option 3 or 4 being implemented in any form and would only 
support option 1.

I am happy to be contacted about this matter should the need arise.

Yours Sincerely
Val Ramsey
9/5/2017




